
Stroud Public Schools 
“Home of the Tigers” 

212 West 7th Street  •  Stroud, Oklahoma 74079  •  Phone 918-968-2541 •  Fax 918-968-2582

Joe L. Van Tuyl  
  Superintendent 

Dear School Patrons:

Information is public about the likely onsite closings of our schools for instruction and 
extracurricular activities for the remainder of the year. We believe this will be finalized by the State 
Board of Education on Wednesday. We are currently planning for a Continuous Learning Plan for 
our students to complete the school year. This will be produced with some guidance from the State 
Department of Education as we use our best resources and judgement for all of our stakeholders. It is 
our desire to produce a very high quality education for our students that likely will have several 
formats to meet their needs. Some of this may be produced using technology and some by traditional 
methods of delivery. Those will be performed off school grounds at your homes as we now 
understand the plan. We understand that not all students have digital access at home and also that a 
traditional delivery of education may be the best for some of our educational needs. 

Our preparations started last week and are continuing. You will have some questions that we may not 
be able to answer at this time. Please provide some time for us to make many arrangements here. We 
are well positioned as a school district to achieve at a high level.

We will have more information soon. April 6th is the target date to start this process for students. Our 
process is in motion and aggressive at this time.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent of Schools 

Stroud Public Schools 

918-968-2541

March 24, 2020


